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Tickets can be purchased in advance online for $5 a piece!!!  Check 

out…www.creativecityschool.org/for-current-families.html  
 

At the door, tickets will be $10 for adults and $5 for kids. 
 

 

American Education Week is 11/13/2017 to 11/17/2017.  We will be 

having various events throughout the week during the school day. We would love parent 
volunteers to come in and read to their child’s class. 

 Please contact Ashley Hoard, ahoard@bcps.k12.md.us if you are willing to help. 
 

If you’re looking to be involved at Creative City we have something every day of this week! 
 

Tonight!: CCPCS Board Meeting 6:00pm and Teaching and Learning Committee 6:00pm 

Tuesday, November 14, 2017: School Village Association Meeting 6:00pm 
Wednesday, November 15, 2017: Climate and Attendance Meeting 6:00pm 

Thursday, November 16, 2017: Outreach, Marketing and Partnerships Meeting 3:15pm 
Friday, November 17, 2017: BINGO NIGHT 6:00pm 

Saturday, November 18, 2017: Third Saturday Clean-up of the Grounds 8:30am 
                Brassica Fest 10am-3pm 

 
 

WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR BOOK FAIR VOLUNTEERS, PLEASE SIGN UP at 
www.creativecityschool.org/volunteer.html 
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A NOTE ABOUT COOLER TEMPERATURES!!!  

 
It’s getting chilly outside!  Please remember that our students will go outside for recess every day, even 
when the weather gets colder.  (If it is actively raining or there is other extreme weather, or if the 
temperature is below freezing, we will provide indoor recess activities.). With this in mind, make sure 
your student dresses appropriately for the weather.  This includes warm coats, hats, and gloves, and – as 
always – shoes that are suited for active play and which may get dirty.  Don’t forget to label coats and 
other winter items in case they accidentally get lost; our lost and found is in the cafeteria near the stage. 
 
If you need help providing winter gear for your child, please see Ms. Clemons in our Community School 
Office – we would like to try to help!  
 
As always, our school day starts at 8:15am daily, and our doors open 15 minutes early each day at 
8:00am.  We do not have adequate staffing to supervise students prior to 8:00am.  As the weather gets 
colder, we remind you of these times because we do not want you or your child unnecessarily waiting 
outside in the cold before 8:00am.  Please plan your arrival time accordingly. 

Winter Concerts Are Coming!!!  Mark your calendars NOW!  
 

The concert for K-2nd will be on Thursday, December 14th 2017 at 1:30pm 
The concert for 3rd-5th will be on Friday,  December 15th 2017 at 1:15pm 

 
THE FOOD PANTRY WILL BE OPEN TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 21 from 9am-10am and 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 22 from 4pm-5pm 
 

 
 

 
Creative City is a Title I Targeted Assistance School Transitioning to School-Wide 

  

Brassica Fest is coming on Saturday, 
November 18, 2017 to Creative City. It’s a 
FREE event put on by Park Heights 
Health Alliance and hosted here in our 
building.  
 
The event will be held from 10am-3pm.  
Cooking demonstrations, veggies, 
vendors and more throughout the day! 
For more information go to 
www.brassicafest.com. 


